





11.5.16

Mr Jai Manick, Consultant ENT Surgeon, Department of Otolaryngology, Ward 26, Ninewells Hospital & Medical School, Dundee, DD1 9SY.

Dear Mr Jai Manick,

Re Radio Tay's Cash for Kids - Donation of £250 re our Bed Appeal

I refer to the above and would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you for your fantastic donation of £250 to our Cash for Kids Bed Appeal.

This sum will allow us to purchase two beds for children living in Tayside & Northeast Fife along with some linen.

In 2015 we supplied over 200 beds to children living in this area and it is only through people like yourself supporting us that we can continue to assist children with these.

Here at Cash for Kids we grant awards to a huge variety of children. From those with special medical/educational/social/welfare needs to groups and organisations who support our young people in various ways. These name only a few but you can be assured that Cash for Kids helps as many children and young people as possible in Tay Territory every year.

Again many thanks for your support. This is very much appreciated.

Regards

Lynda Sword - Charity Manager Cash for Kids



